
Mary Catherine Sambuchi  

(January 19, 1946 - December 28, 2012)  

Mary C. (Amos) Sambuchi, resident of Bad Axe, passed away 

Friday, December 28, 2012 surrounded by family. Mary was the 

daughter of the late Dr. Russell D. Amos and Virginia Boomhower 

Amos. She attended and graduated from Bad Axe High in 1964. 

Mary is survived by her husband, Dr. Richard J. Sambuchi of Bad 

Axe; three daughters Barbara Sambuchi and David Boni, Gina 

(Steve)Sambuchi-Black and Catherine (Jim) Campione; four 

grandchildren Katie, Michael, Andrew and Sophia. Mrs. Sambuchi 

was a dedicated advocate for the Bad Axe Public Library serving 

on its Board. Her sense of humor will be truly missed. A memorial service will be held at 11:00 

a.m. on Saturday, January 12, 2013 at MacAlpine Funeral Home, Bad Axe, Michigan. Visitation 

for Mary Sambuchi will be held on Friday, January 11, 2013 from 3:00 – 8:00 p.m. and Saturday 

at 10:00 a.m. until time of service at the MacAlpine Funeral Home, Bad Axe. A private family 

burial will take place at a later date. Memorials in Mary’s name may be offered to the Bad Axe 

Public Library, Michigan Humane Society or Sacred Heart Catholic Church Food Pantry.  


